
 
                        

 
Board of Police Commissioners 

 Tuesday, October 6, 2020 Meeting Minutes 

  7:00 PM ZOOM Meeting 

            UNAPPROVED  
                                             

 
Board of Police Commissioners Present: Police Board Chairman Beth Gralnick, Police Board Vice Chairman Jess DiPasquale,  Police 

Board Commissioners Susan Moch, Peter Ottomano, Dawn Egan, Woody Bliss and David Muller 

 

Others Present: Chief Henion, Captain Brodacki, Ted Craft and Margaret Wirtenberg 

 

Police Board Chairman Gralnick called the Zoom meeting to order at 7:00 PM 

 

Consideration / Approval September 1, 2020 Meeting Minutes   

 

Police Board Chairman Gralnick made a motion to approve the September 1, 2020 meeting minutes after a correction in the Police 

Accountability Bill number should be HB6004, Police Board Commissioner Egan seconded, motion passed unanimously. Commissioner 

Bliss abstained and Police Board Vice Chairman DiPasquale arrived after vote.  

 

Chiefs Report 

 

Current Monthly Report OT/Budget (Changes) Updates – We have two Officers on light duty.  

  

Police Accountability Legislation – Chief  Henion discussed Attorney Spector talks about legal changes in the law for  2022.  Police Board 

Chairman Gralnick and Commissioners Ottomanno and Moch registered for the webinar meeting. 

 

Grant Updates / Donations / Vote – No New Grants or Donations. 

  

Facilities Update – Renovations are still on going  at the Police Department.  Sgt. Miceli is working with the foreman regarding the 

evidence holding room and the interrogation room being put in.    

  

Upcoming Rt. 57 State Bridge Project – The road is completed and it was on schedule.  It went very smoothly. 

 

COVID-19 – Status quo – Distancing 

 

Additional Business for Commission Consideration 

 

Officers wrote a number of tickets on Bradley Road.  Cars are parking in front of  no parking signs. 

  

Sub-Committee Reports 

 

Police Board Vice Chairman DiPasquale is revising the Citizen of the Year Award this year.  It may be a couple of people in public safety 

that are helping citizens in the Town of Weston.  He is thinking of a vote sometime in November. Commissioner Muller is working with 

Vice-Chairman DiPasquale in coming up with the particulars. 

    

Police Board Chairman Gralnick  made a motion to go into Executive Session at 7:45 PM, Police Board Commissioner Moch seconded, 

the motion passed unanimously. 

 

Incorporated 1787 



The Police Commissioners came out of Executive Session at 8:35 PM and adjourned.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted 

Mary Gunshor 

Board of Police Commissioners Recording Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


